
 

 
 
 

5th September 2019 
 

 

Dear Parents of Reception children, 

We would like to invite you to a welcome meeting on Wednesday 18th September 

at 5.30pm. At the meeting you will have a chance to see your child’s classroom, find 

out what the children are learning about this year and what the routines and 

expectations are for the year. Please arrive from 5.15pm for refreshments, meetings 

will begin promptly at 5.30pm and will last approximately 30 minutes. The meeting 

will take place in your child’s classroom – Class 1 or Class 2. 

These meetings are not intended for the children so there is no need to bring them 

along. 

This evening is for parents of children new to our school and is designed to give you 

details of some of the main teaching done throughout the Reception year. It will not 

only give you an insight into what your children are learning at school, but also some 

methods you could use to help them consolidate their learning at home. 

It would be great to see as many of you there as possible, even if you have had older 

children in school, there are often different messages to be heard each year. 

 

We look forward to seeing you, 

 

Mrs Martin, Miss Orr, Miss Glaholm and the EYFS Team  

n.martin@parkgroveprimary.co.uk  

m.orr@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 

g.glaholm@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
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